
 

 

 
Mater Christi Parishioners, 
 
Thank you to all who attended the Mater Christi Town Hall #2 meetings either virtually on Zoom last    
Thursday night or last Saturday morning in the church. The Mater Christi Renew My Church Team values the 
many feedback of those in attendance and will present these at the next GFDT grouping meeting on                 
Wednesday, November 4. 
 
In the past month, the initial draft was released of the possible scenarios for the future of Mater Christi Parish 
and the three additional parishes in our grouping. Furthermore, the Mater Christi Renew My Church Team 
met with all involved parishes to discuss initial strengths and weaknesses of each plan and completed touring 
all of the parishes in our grouping.  
 
If you have additional questions or comments, please continue to use the feedback box located at the back of 
the church, email them to businessoffice@materchristichurch.com, or any of the listed Mater Christi Renew 
My Church Team members… 
 
Rev. Matthew Nemchausky at frmatt@materchristichurch.com 
Kathleen Keen at businessoffice@materchristichurch.com  
Ted Watylyk at tfwjw@sbcglobal.net  
Susan Storcel at storcel@comcast.net  
Scott Ernst at ernst@epiphanychicago.org 
or Fernando Flores at fernando2445@att.net  
 
We will continue to update with information as quickly as we can through Town Halls, our website, the           
bulletins, and our Facebook page. Similarly, Fr. Matt will continue to update parishioners during Mass, which 
can be viewed online. 
 
Finally, please keep the Renew My Church Team, the Parishioners of Mater Christi, the parishes of our    
grouping, and the Church as a whole in your prayers as we continue to discern the path to creating an even 
stronger church community at the conclusion of the Renew My Church process.  
 

Faithfully yours, 
The Mater Christi Renew My Church Team 

All Saints’ Day 
 

All Saints’ Day, November 1st, is a Holy Day of                        
Obligation. Sunday Masses will be held as usual, and the 

8:00am Mass will be recorded and posted to the Mater 
Christi Facebook page and the parish website.   

There WILL NOT be a 7:00pm Mass on November, 1st, 
All Saints’ Day as in years past. 

All Souls’ Day 
All Souls’ Day is on November 2nd.  There will be Daily 

Mass at 8:00am in the church, and will be recorded, as 
usual, and will be posted to the Mater Christi Facebook 

page and parish website.  Due to COVID-19 precautions, 
there will not be an All Souls’ Day Mass in the evening.  
There will be an invitation only prayer service at 7:00pm 

for the families of those who passed this year and                   
celebrated a funeral at Mater Christi.  For more             

information, please call the rectory office. 

Election Day on November 3rd! 
 

Mater Christi Church is a polling place in the General Election on      
Tuesday, November 3rd.  Polls will be set up in the Marian Room.  

Come out and vote!   
 

Daily Mass will be held at 8:00am in the church, as usual on                       
Election Day, November 3rd. 

 




